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If you have material or announcements you 

would like to submit for this newsletter, 

please email diversityaffairs@snc.edu .  We 

want to hear from you!  We cover all issues 

relating to diversity, including race, 

ethnicity, culture, gender identity, gender 

equality, (dis)ability and more. 

The Office of Diversity Affairs welcomes you to 

the VOICE of diversity on SNC’s campus! By 

highlighting SNC’s amazing faculty, staff, 

students, organizations, departments, events, 

news and more, we seek to unify the voice of 

diversity on our beloved campus.  We invite 

your awareness, engagement and discussion on 

the various activities that support our 

increasingly diverse St. Norbert College. 
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Pop-up Exhibit: “A Stone of Hope: Black Experiences in the Fox 

Cities” - This January, the Miriam B. and James J. Mulva Library was home to a pop-up exhibit on 

local African-American history. On loan from the History Museum at the Castle in Appleton, the exhibit 

is about local African-American history from the 1700s to modern day. Read full article. 

The Norman Miller Center Presents ‘Disturbing Aesthetics of Race,’ 

with Prof. M. Shawn Copeland- This spring, the SNC campus will be hosting M. Shawn 

Copeland, Ph.D., Professor of Systematic Theology from Boston College.  Copeland is recognized as 

one of the most important influences in North America in drawing attention to issues related to the 

religious, cultural and social experience of African American Catholics. Read full article. 

Travel and Study at SNC: Your Launch Pad for Exploring Our 

Diverse World - SNC’s study abroad program has been in place for many years, and 30 percent 

from each graduating class uses the program to expand their horizons.  At the heart of the program is the 

experience of cultural immersion and personal growth as students learn about other countries, language 

and people, all while taking classes towards their degree. Read full article. 

Student Corner: To Ecuador on a Mission - Inspirational students such as Carolina 

Rodriguez, class of ’19, are set to improve lives and preserve culture, and are using SNC as their launch 

pad. Carolina recently spent a semester in Ecuador at La Universidad de San Francisco in Cumbaya, just 

outside of Quito. Read full article. 

Engaging Diversity at St. Norbert College - There are many things you can do to 

broaden your world, engage diversity and learn about new cultures, right here at SNC. The following 

events are offered around campus. Read full article. 
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